
Eco-Schools update 

 

Tuesday 10th November 2020 

 

Update log:  
 

-Due to the current Covid 19 restrictions we have or-

ganised Eco slightly differently.  

 

I have sent another Eco video to classes and eco reps  

with a class challenge linked to deforestation. This video is 

also available on the school website. 

 

I have emailed class teachers and classes about Switch off 

Fortnight.  

 

I have updated the Eco page on the school website.  

 

We have given out class eco books and feedback sheets 

Coming soon… 

-We hope to work on something with the school council 

and the PTA  

 


